
STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

FAIR POLITICAL PRACTICES COMMISSION 
1102 Q Street• Suite 3000 • Sacramento, CA 95811 

October 9, 2018 

City of Santa Clara 

Attn: Deanna J. Santana, City Manager 

Santa Clara, CA 95050 

Via email 

RECEIVE 

OCT 112018 

Office oru,e Clfy � 
City ol 8antA ctmm 

Re: Sworn Complaint Against Santa Clara Chamber of Commerce (COM-09252018-01791) 

Dear Ms. Santana: 

This letter is in response to the sworn complaint you submitted to the Enforcement Division of the 

Fair Political Practices Commission regarding the above-named entity. Based on a review of the 

complaint and documentation provided, the Enforcement Division will not pursue an enforcement 

action in this matter. It appears these issues may better be addressed by the District Attorney's 

office and we have forwarded the audit report to them. If you have any questions, please contact 

Chris Holm at cholm@fppc.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

9@� 
Galena West 
Chief, Enforcement Division 

GW:cah 

cc: Santa Clara Chamber of Commerce 


